
Sheila Brown 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

To Whom It May Concern: 

David Loya <dloya@cityofarcata.org> 
Monday, April 15, 2019 11 :26 AM 
OPR State Clearinghouse 
NOE 2019 Waterline Replacement Project - City of Arcata 
netadmin@cityofarcata.org_20190415_083501.pdf 
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Please confirm this email serves for submission of the above referenced and attached NOE. This is the first time I have 
submitted to OPR via email, and I am having a hard time accepting that this is sufficient. Thank you in advance for your 
assistance. 

David Loya 
Community Development Director 
City of Arcata 
p. 707-825-2045 
www.cityofarcata.org 
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